
 

April 2020 Kayaking Report 
Silver Springs River Report - March 14, 2020 
 

After some delays at the launch our group of 22 

kayakers launched at the Silver Springs State Park on a 

beautiful sunny day.   

 

We proceeded down river where we saw many of 

Florida’s native wild life (gators, manatees, turtles, and 

assorted birds) as well as monkeys.  

 

Because there was no shuttle 

from Wayside Park because of the Corona Virus, for 

those who rented we decided to paddle half way and 

then paddle back up stream to the launch site. 
                            

Once we were all loaded up most of us drove to the 

Mojo Grill where we had a great meal and good 

conversation. 

 

    
   

Because of the Corona Virus situation April’s trip to Rainbow 

River has been canceled.  We will reschedule the trip for a later 

date. 

 


